
 

 

Greens Committee Minutes 

04-08-2014 

Members in Attendance: Chairman Dave Potthast, Bob Woodin, Barb Bloom, Tom 
Duncan, Gary Bernard, Alex Mace, Wayne Guthrie.  Brian Wilhelm and Bob Lytle 
from Maintenance. Greg Paydock APGM 

Formal Approval of Minutes from March 11-2014 meeting: Minutes Approved 

Chairman Remarks: Will present Capital Improvement to BOG to remove driving 
range bunkers.  Colored flags will remain all the time.  This was discussed by 
email.  Bridge repair between #6 and #7 was discussed.  No decision has been 
made. 

General Manager Report: Palmer Advantage allows members to play for cart fees 
at other courses such as Skyline in Tucson.  Tee times will normally be restricted 
to after 12:30 PM.  Same will apply to people playing at Prescott Lakes. 

                    Director of Golf Report: John Gunby was not present. Disabled Veterans day.  
Short discussion about teaching etiquette to existing members.  Suggestion to have 
a demonstration of bunker raking, green reapir, tee boxes, driving range, etc by 
assistant pro on a Saturday.  Position in appropriate location on the course during 
play. Dave will talk to John Gunby. 

Golf Course Superintendant Report: Will start changing pin locations 5 to 6 times 
per week shortly. Walk mow the greens 3 times a week, triplex mow 3 times a 
week and roll on Sundays.  Deep tine of greens went well. Putting green only was 
verticut and had grass seed applied.  Two applications have been sprayed on all the 
greens to help with poa seed heads.  Will have a dedicated cup setter to help with 
good pin locating.  Drains for greens are being cleaned out. Will be doing some 
fairway contouring with the mowers.  Bunkers are being groomed.  



Old Business:  Smoking on the range and putting green has been addressed by 
John Gunby, nothing more will be done at this time. 

New Business:  Beverage cart days are dependant on revenue.  They track 
purchases and eliminate the beverage cart on days that lose $100 or so a day.  New 
guest rate was put into place.  Also raised rate for non golf Club members.  Hope 
to encourage new golf memberships.  Rates are still competive for the area.  New 
awnings for entrance to pro shop and meeting room are coming. 

 Members Comments / Concerns: NONE 

Guest Comments / Concerns: NONE 

Adjourn  / Next Meeting Date and Time: Tuesday, May 6, 2014 at 3:30.   

Minutes Reviewed- Pending formal approval of the Committee .  


